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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

March 9, 2018 

 

Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians:  

 

I would like to thank our Student Leadership Club for their recent sidewalk messages at all entry 

points at RLMS.  The messages of kindness, support and happiness were a great way to start the 

day.  A special thank you to our students who took a Monday afternoon to decorate the sidewalks 

and to Ms. Fitzpatrick (Student Leadership advisor), Mrs. Baldwin and Mrs. Lareau for 

overseeing the initiative.  Be Kind…Be Nice…RLMS “Barks with Hello”. 

 

Check out RLMS news on Twitter @RLMSBulldogs!  Celebrations and information is 

“tweeted” out almost daily. Congratulations to Joshua Basu for winning the National 

Geographic Bee this past month.  Josh will move on to the Connecticut State Bee held in April.  

Did you know that RLMS has a Chess Club?  The RLMS Chess Club won the Connecticut 

State Championship for the Middle Level this past weekend.  The team comprised of Anabel 

Guerreiro, Som Nene, Krish parimi, John (Jack) Kofron Theodor Keppler, Joshua Basu and 

Ethan Meltzer.  The team took first place out of twelve teams competing at the middle school 

level.  Their trophy is proudly displayed in the entry foyer at RLMS. 

 

The Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBA) schedule is posted on the RLMS webpage.  Testing 

will begin next month.  Please be mindful of your child’s testing schedule when booking outside 

appointments. 

 

The three middles school administrative teams and teachers have met over the past few weeks to 

consider a response that is both safe and secure regarding the March 14th walkout being planned 

locally and nationally.  I cannot emphasize enough that the safety of our staff, students and 

school community is our priority at all times.  Additional information will be sent via Infinite 

Campus early next week. 

 

Mark your calendars for the upcoming production of Shrek at RLMS.  Productions will be held 

on March 23rd and 24th at 7:30pm.  Tickets will be for sale for $10.  Prices for the yearbook will 



INCREASE as of March 18th.  Yearbooks can be purchased via the RLMS website for $35.  

Don’t miss out on the memories of the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger 

Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!  

 

Warm regards~ 

 
Megan Tiley 
Principal 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

689 Unquowa Rd. 

Fairfield, CT. 06824-5010 

203-255-8345 

mtiley@fairfieldschools.org 

 


